EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY
CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS
REOPENING OF SCHOOL AFTER SUMMER VACATION

REF: EFIA/ CIR- 18/2021-22 Date: 21/6/2021

Dear Parents/ Students,
Greetings! Hope you and your family are safe and in good health.

SUMMER VACATION: Please be informed that the school will close for summer vacation from
Thursday, 1% July 2021 and reopen after summer vacation on Sunday, 29" August 2021. The last
working day for students before the summer vacation will be 30" June 2021.

MODE OF LEARNING AFTER SUMMER VACATION: We are pleased to inform you that due to
the latest developments with the pandemic, the Abu Dhabi National Crisis committee and ADEK has
taken the decision and has instructed the schools to open physically for all classes from August 29, 2021.
Option for online classes will continue for those students who opt for DISTANCE LEARNING for
classes Jr.KG to Grade 5 until further notification from ADEK.

SURVEY TO OPT MODE OF LEARNING: The survey link will be shared in Google classroom /
homeroom class, please check and complete it by Wednesday, 23™ June, 2021 positively. Please note
that you will not be allowed to change the mode of learning until December 2021 once you select an
option for Distance Learning or Physical Schooling.

Please note that the current plan is subject to change at any time based on the directives from
ADEK/MOE/DOH.

SECOND TERM FEES: Parents are requested to pay the second installment fees of your ward at you
earliest. For payment of fees, kindly pay online or visit the school before 10/7/2021 (10 am to 1 pm).
Parents can enter the school only with a valid COVID test negative report from SEHA, valid up to 96
hours.

Regards,

Mr. SAJTOOMMEN
PRINCIPAL




